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Happy Half Term! 

This has been a fabulous half term with a great final week.  Our Ducklings enjoyed their trip on the bus following the stunning work they have carried out about The Naughty Bus.  Other children around school have been collecting Carleton Codes for outstanding effort with their work. We have ended with another of our open afternoons which I hope you were able to enjoy.
To keep you fully informed of staffing in our school I am very sad to report that Miss Howarth is still unable to return to school.  We have been given a provisonal return date of after Easter.  However, I can confirm that Miss Clarkson is to remain teaching the children in Doves.  We feel she is doing an excellent job and hope that both the parents and the children in Doves are enjoying her as their teacher.  On a more positive note, Mrs Bentley will be coming back after the Easter and we cannot wait to have her back!  She will support the teaching in our Year Three/Four classes and then will also work in school to establish a creative working space.  This space will be designed to create a nurturing and stimulating learning environment to enable a small group of identified pupils to learn how to access their learning more easily.  At Carleton Green we are moving towards being much more responsive to individual needs and our strong ethos is that we want every child to be able to reach the stars!  We are extremely aware that every child that passes through our doors will achieve this in very different ways and some will need varied approaches to be successful.

To follow our theme of birds, we are to call this room The Nest.  Children that will benefit from time in The Nest will be those that we have identified as not having made the progress we would have expected in class.  We hope that if we feel your child would benefit from some time having their learning delivered in a small, nurturing environment for half a term, that you will support our decision.   
Please have a look at our school website too.  We keep adding information that will be of interest to you as well as keep you informed. Details of our uniform and how to order are now included. http://www.carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk/
You can now access School Information via our new App! 
1. Download the Schudio App – go to the App Store and search for ‘schudio’ 

2. Install the App
3. Allow the school to send push notifications
4. Open the App and click ‘Create Account’
5. Enter your details and continue

6. Select your school.
 We hope that you will find this app useful and will be able to access the school website and information from this one stop location.
Fleetwood Town are running a holiday club again at school. Fliers will be sent out or you can look at our website for more details.

Monday 23rd February ~ back to school with a start in class at 09:00

Saturday 28th February ~ Family photographs sessions will run in the school hall from 09:00-12:00  We will be sending out booking slips soon.  This sounds like a lovely event and you may look at Mel Jones’ website for a further insight into what the session involves. http://www.meljones.info/  If you feel able to assist us with this event please let us know.  I will look forward to seeing you!!
On Tuesday 10th and Thursday 12th we would like to invite a family member to join us for lunch by way of celebrating Mother’s Day.  Obviously this has to operate on a first come first serve basis. The slip can be found at the end of this newsletter.  Both lunches will be roast dinners.  We will send a text to confirm you have a place.  
On Thursday 12th March we would like to invite you to attend a cake decorating afternoon.  Tickets for this will become available soon.  If you can help with any aspect of this event just pop into the school office.

Friday 20th March – Shooting Star books are to be sent home with the mid term reports and next steps of learning.

Tuesday 24th March and Wednesday 25th March  - Parents’ Evenings from 15:45 – 18:00.  All parents attending will be asked to enter and exit the school building through the main entrance rather than gaining access through our many doors.  Booking slips for these evenings will go out on Friday 13th March.  
Thursday 26th March ~ PTFA Easter Disco. If you can assist in any way with this please let us know.  

Friday 27th March ~ Finish for Easter 14:30
Please consider which lunch sitting you would like to come for and send in the appropriate slip.  We are asking for £3.00 as the PTFA would like to use a little of the additional amount to go towards raising money for items to be used in school.  Our youngest children go in at an earlier time of 11:45, our infant classes go into the hall at 12:00 with out juniors coming in at around half past.  You are welcome to go outside before or afterwards to have a play as well with your child.
I Mother/Grandmother/significant female member of the family of _____________________________ from Ducklings Class would like to attend the lunch on Tuesday 10th March at 11:45 – 12:15, to celebrate Mother’s Day at .  I enclose £3.00 to cover the cost.

I Mother/Grandmother/significant female member of the family of _____________________________ from Herons/Parrots/Robins Class would like to attend the lunch on Tuesday 10th March at 12:00 – 12:30, to celebrate Mother’s Day at .  I enclose £3.00 to cover the cost.

I Mother/Grandmother/significant female member of the family of _____________________________ from _______________ Class in KS2 would like to attend the lunch on Tuesday 10th March at 12:30 – 13:00, to celebrate Mother’s Day at .  I enclose £3.00 to cover the cost.
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